
The following security advisory (SA) is not publicly available because it is designated “Official 
Use Only—Security-Related Information,” which is exempt from public disclosure in accordance 
with the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s (NRC’s) sensitive unclassified non-safeguards 
information (SUNSI) handling requirements: 
 

SA 2023-09, “National Special Security Event for the Asia-Pacific Economic Cooperation 
Summit” 

 
The NRC issued SA 2023-09 on November 03, 2023, to all affected independent spent fuel 
storage installation licensees in the San Francisco, California, area. Note that the SA contains 
security information and is, therefore, being withheld from public disclosure in accordance with 
NRC SUNSI handling requirements. 
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SUBJECT:  (U) NATIONAL SPECIAL SECURITY EVENT FOR THE ASIA-PACIFIC 
ECONOMIC COOPERATION SUMMIT (PUBLIC SUMMARY) 

 
 
DATE:  November 03, 2023 
 
TICKET: NSIR-23-0444 
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